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Dear Mr. Karganovic,

Thank you for your inquiry. 

We do not have the ICMP Tuzla laboratory on our list of GEDNAP participants. That means, that the Tuzla laboratory is unknown to the organizers of GEDNAP Proficiency Tests. However, there are two ICMP laboratories which participate in the GEDNAP Proficiency Tests (i.e., from Sarajevo and Banja Luka).

I do not know whether they are in conjunction with the Tuzla laboratory. 
For these reasons it makes no sense to answer your questions.

Kind regards

Prof. B. Brinkmann
 
 
